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                                                                                                              14th October 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Following the Covid situation during the last few years, we have organised our residential trip 

for pupils in Y3 and Y4 for June 2023. We believe that trips such as these are highly valuable 

because not only are they great fun, but we visibly see children mature and develop during their 

few days away. They also give children a chance to be independent and develop skills beyond the 

classroom, including meeting further expectations of the PSHE, PE and geography curriculum. 

Next year we are returning to Lodge Hill, which is an excellent activity Centre in Pulborough, 

West Sussex. The accommodation is superb in rooms that sleep 5 or 6 children. The food is 

excellent and plentiful. The children will need a sleeping bag and a pillow and a packed lunch 

for the first day.  

We have reserved 44 places from Wednesday 7th June to Thursday 8th June. The activities are 

likely to include Low Ropes, Climbing, Orienteering and a Team Challenge course. All the 

instructors are qualified and hold First Aid qualifications.  It will be first come, first served, 

so you will need to pay the deposit to secure your child’s place on this trip and payment 

can be made from Wednesday 19th October, via ParentPay. 

The total cost of the trip is likely to be £142.00 each. This includes coach travel, all activities, 

insurance and accommodation and is based on 44 children attending this trip 

 Please indicate on the slip below if your child would like a place on this trip. We will need a 

non-refundable deposit of £40.00 which must be paid by Parent Pay by Friday 4th 

November.  

Yours sincerely 

Mr P Wade   

Headteacher 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Lodge Hill 2023 

My child ………………………………………………………………………………  Class……….    would like a place on the 

Lodge Hill trip in June 2023.  

I enclose a non-refundable deposit of £40.00 on Parent Pay by Friday 4th November                             

Signed……………………………………………………………………………………… Parent/Carer 

 



 

 

                                                                                          

 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


